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I wish to state my support for North Byron Parklands application and for the DP&E
 assessment of the application. 
I can sum up these reasons in three words - jobs, tourism and culture.  
It’s time to stand up and support vibrant industries that do so much for so many.
 The application has the necessary checks and balances in place to the
 venue operate in a sensitive and responsible manner.  
I honestly do not think there is any other event venue in Australia that has so
 much going for it. Positioned in beautiful Byron Bay, this incredible venue with
 a proven track record is stimulating other businesses to invest and grow on the
 north coast.  
Along with tourism, the creative industries are the life blood of northern NSW 
Please approve Parklands’ application to become a permanent home to music and
 community events. The Department of Planning’s assessment is robust and
 fair and I cannot see any sensible reason why this application should not be
 approved! 
 

Yours sincerely, 
Helen Fantin 
 




